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Will do . . .

-----Original Message-----
From: Kelly Riley [mailto:kriley@governor.state.ms.us]
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2003 12:47 PM
To: fzeytoonjian@sso.org
Subject: RE: AYP meeting-please forward to caucus, thanks.

Fred:  I won't be able to participate, as I have a 9:00-3:30 meeting with
our financing early care and education work group.  We're getting the first
round of numbers back from the consultants.  Can you cover this AYP meeting?
Thanks!

Kelly L. Riley
Policy Liaison
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 139
Jackson, MS  39205-0139
601-359-2528
601-359-3741 (fax)

-----Original Message-----
From: "Fred Zeytoonjian" <fzeytoonjian@sso.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2003 11:23 AM
To: "Kelly Riley (E-mail)" <KRiley@governor.state.ms.us>
Subject: FW: AYP meeting-please forward to caucus, thanks.

     Original Message
From: Filler Corn, Eileen [ mailto:Eileen.Filler Corn@governor.virginia.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2003 11:00 AM
To: Zeytoonjian, Fred
Subject: AYP meeting please forward to caucus, thanks.

Fyi Eileen



Attached is information regarding the AYP meeting which has been
rescheduled
for Thursday, October 23 at 1:00 pm.  If you have questions about the issue
to be discussed, please get in touch with Dane Linn (202 624 3629)


